
Subject: Re: JET Group HMRC VAT
From: "Jason Earl, JET" <jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>
Date: 24/02/2019, 22:53
To: Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>, George Eaton-
Busfield <george@g-cv.com>, Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com>, Albie Turner
<albie@versaaccountants.co.uk>
CC: Ivaylo Dimitri <ivaylo@g-cv.com>, RPA Williams <rpawilliams@g-
cv.com>

Hi,

We still have not got any resolution over this.

I recall an email from Adam Voce or George stated this should not be paid until the VAT
investigation has been completed.

I can't help but think the intent / modus operandi / default stance taken by some here
seems to be simply to ignore these and not file accounts, nor present them to past and
present directors.

So, can we please pay this, or please present the evidence from HMRC stating this (i.e.
scan in from paperwork, or whatever).

Regards,
Jase.

On 14/02/2019 09:24, Aubrey Hayward wrote:

Morning

Please find attached received post this morning regarding HMRC VAT demand.

Please advise/clarify as per usual.

Regards

Aubrey Hayward

JET G VAT.JPG

Re: JET Group HMRC VAT

1 of 2 21/07/2019, 14:20



Attachments:

JET G VAT.JPG 1.8 MB

Re: JET Group HMRC VAT

2 of 2 21/07/2019, 14:20


